
                

    

     BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING AGENDA     
Tuesday, August 4, 2009 at 3:00 PM 

Town Hall, Hearing Room 
367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA 

 
I. Hearing - Septic: 

POSTPONED             Francis and Barbara Ferguson, owners – 512 Whistleberry 
UNTIL SEP 8, 2009    Drive Marstons Mills – bedroom count. 
 
  II.   Hearing – Housing: 

A. Francis Wurzburg - 140 Willimantic Drive, Marstons Mills- ceiling height.  
          

III.      Septic Variance (New): 
A. Peter McEntee, Engineering Works representing The 699 Main Street, 

LLC - Fancy’s Market – 699 Main Street, Osterville, Map/Parcel 141-011, 
0.17 acre parcel, approval requested for I/A Soil Air System on failed 
septic. 

 
IV. Variance – Food (New): 

Caffe Gelato Bertini, 20 Pearl Street, Hyannis, new owner, two variances 
requested - toilet facility (1 provided) and grease trap variance, same 
menu as previous, no indoor seating. 

 
V. Informal Discussion: 

   Peter Sullivan, Sullivan Engineering representing Ruth Wells, owner – 35 
   Navigation Road, West Barnstable, Map/Parcel 156 – 056. 
 

VI. Septic Variance (New): 
Glenn Harrington representing Steven and Nancy Costello – 255 
Scudder Road, Osterville, Map/Parcel 139-014, 0.45 acre parcel, two, 
non-environmental variances 
 

 VII. Proposed Revision to Variance Procedure. 
 

 VIII.   Correspondence: 
A. Concerned neighbors of Stewart Creek 
 
B. Christine Tuck, 379 South Street, Hyannis- Veteran’s Outreach Center 
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